
 
 

 

 

July 2, 2020 

(Morristown, N.J.)… Effective August 15, 2020, a General Rate Increase (GRI) will be 
applied to all cargo moving from the United States and Canada to Australia and New 
Zealand in the following amounts: 

  

 USD 150/20’ft equipment 

 USD 300/40’ft equipment 

 

Please contact your Hamburg Süd representative with any questions that you may have. 

 

## 

United States and Canada to Australia & New Zealand Services 

 

General Rate Increase 

www.hamburgsud-line.com 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

UNITED STATES 

Jacksonville 

Philadelphia 

Seattle 

Chicago 

Export Customer Service 

1-888-228-3270 

1-888-920-7447 

1-888-463-2695 

1-833-274-4738 

Import Customer Service 

1-888-228-3270 

1-888-930-7447 

1-888-930-7447 

1-888-930-7447 

CANADA (Montship Inc) 

Montreal 1-514-286-4646 

Toronto 1-905-629-5900 

Vancouver 1-604-640-7400 

Halifax  1-888-372-8528 


